
Dear Chairman Scott Wiggam, 

Please accept my plea to limit the power of ODH regarding Covid... 

We the people are aware of the risks! 

We the people request that our businesses not be closed for compliance issues. 

We the people need to earn a living. 

We the people are not happy that a pandemic started by China has ruined small businesses and 

has left others on the verge of bankruptcy. 

We the people must be allowed to live free in America...and that is not happening in our current 

state!  

We the people will take action if things do not change quickly... 

We the people are asking you to speak up for those of us who are trying to keep our businesses 

afloat!  

Please urge the health department that while we know this virus has turned out badly for 

some....it has a 98% survival rate and that does NOT warrant a closure of our economy. We will 

not have anything to go back to if you keep closing businesses for Non compliance issues.  

We are responsible for our own health! Our own families...and our own businesses!  

Please help us end this tyranny and restriction of free movement within our society!  

We demand change! We demand freedom! We demand that our government work FOR the 

people and not against it!  

 

Thank you 

From a Very concerned citizen.... 

Rachel Regec  

 


